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Sent: 20 April 2022 14:29
To: development.control@charnwood.gov.uk
Subject: P/212639/2

Dear Planners,

I or a representative of BABTAG will wish to speak at the Plans Committee when it considers the application for 195 houses north of Barkby Road. BABTAG’s comments have already been submitted.

Owen Bentley
Chairman BABTAG

